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Robert Boykin has held multiple leadership positions and has over 30 years of experience with 

Department of Energy prime contractors and the nuclear reactor power program.   

While working at Hanford, Robert served as a manager of numerous functions for various 

contractors, including Westinghouse, Fluor, CH2M HILL, Bechtel, and CPCco. 

Robert holds a Bachelor of Science degree from Central Washington University.  He has 

participated as a regional and national judge for the ASQ International Team Excellence Awards 

Program, and in the past has served as Chair, Vice Chair, Membership Chair, Treasurer, and 

Newsletter Editor for Columbia Basin ASQ.  

 


